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Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 10:53 AM
To: 'mary.snaric@gmail.com'
Cc: Kathy Shoaf; Cindy Muir; Carlotta Stauffer; Hong Wang; Rhonda Hicks; Kelly Thompson; 

Rachel Arnold
Subject: RE: Docket No. 160101-WS (et al) Mailing List

Good morning, Ms. Snaric: 
 
Per your request below, we have removed your contact information from the mailing list for Dockets 
150269-WS  and 160101-WS.  Should you have any further questions or concerns regarding your 
contact information, please forward same to clerk@psc.state.fl.us to ensure the quickest and most 
efficient response time.  You may also contact our office by telephone at (850) 413-6770. 
 
I hope you find that information helpful. 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
From: Kathy Shoaf  
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 8:47 AM 
To: Cindy Muir; Rachel Arnold 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 160101-WS (et al) Mailing List 
 
Could you please pass this on to appropriate staff in your office? 
Thank you. 
 
From: Mary Snaric [mailto:mary.snaric@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2016 2:41 PM 
To: Kathy Shoaf 
Subject: Docket No. 160101-WS (et al) Mailing List 
 
Dear Ms.Shauf: 
 
Please remove my name, Mary R. Snaric, from any and all mailing lists with Florida Public Service 
Commission.  One of the two docket numbers I currently receive mail from is 160101-WS, I don't know the 
other number.  Bottomline, I do not wish to receive any mailings whatsoever from the Commission. 
 
Your prompt attention to this matter will save the Commission time and money.  Thank you. 
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Sincerely, 
 
Mary R. Snaric 
11056 Kiskadee Circle 
New Port Richey, FL 34654 
Cell: 631-974-0511 
Email: mary.snaric@gmail.com 
 




